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Members of the Committee: 

       I live in NW Portland.  The possibility of explosion and of fire from malfunction of 

a pipe or a large or small tank has been a continuous threat from usual activies.  It is 

a  

major threat with occurrence of the earthquake predicted certain for our area within 

frighteningly short of nears, maybe 50, maybe 75.   

       This situation demands that concern for human death and for immense river 

contamination be given consideration before consideration for preserving the fuel 

supply.   

       Please strengthen the earthquake resistance and pass SB1567.  

We need your responsible help. 

 

Bill Harris  
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